Victus Vibes

September 13, 2024

OPEN HOUSE!

Come join us on Tuesday
September 17, from 3:30 pm -
5:30 pm. This is a great
opportunity to meet the staff
and visit the classrooms.

SCHOOL CALENDAR

HTTPS://VICTUSACADEMY.COM/

T -

M

TERRY FOX

This year, our school is proudly taking part in the annual Terry Fox
School Skate to continue Terry's dream of a world without cancer.
Please support our school's fundraising efforts today!
If you wish to donate, please click the correct homeroom for your
student and follow the instructions on how to donate.
Instructions on how to donate to our Terry Fox Fundraiser:
1.Parents/Students click the link below and scroll down to the
‘classes” section
2.Select the correct homeroom for your child
3.Click the "Donate” button
4.Click "Donate to this school
5.Complete all "Required"” fields
6.They will then be directed to enter in the amount they are
donating and complete all required payment information
7.Click "Complete” to process the payment.

TERRY FOX FUNDRAISING LINK

SCHOOL WIDE FIELD TRIP TO BINGEMANSI

MESSAGE FROM ON-ICE COACHES

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Monday, Sept. 16:
Camp Celtic
Presentation to
Grade 78 8
students

Tuesday, Sept. 17:
Open House!

Thursday, Sept. 19:
Terry Fox Day!

Sept 23 - 27:
Truth &
Reconciliation
week!

The Victus Ice Staff are excited to get started with all the new and returning student athletes. After completing of first full week
of sessions it is evident that all the students are also enthused and have demonstrated an initial willingness to participate,
improve and overcome the new challenges ahead.

Both Skaters and Goaltenders are reminded of the following:

1. Be on time, for the start of your ice session also to your next athletic or academic class afterwards.
2. Check your equipment each morning prior to leaving home.

3. Remember your neck guard, and water bottles daily.

4. Always respect all classmates, student helpers and coaches in dressing room areas and on ice. That includes being
prepared prior, inside a drill as a passer, or allowing goaltenders their time to focus on their next shot.
Overall as a staff we couldn’t be happier with first sessions and getting to know all the new students. Be on the look out for
more communications from ice staff next week.


https://victusacademy.com/student-life/events-calendar/

